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The Duval Group notified the Autorité de la concurrence on 19 May 2022 of its plan

to acquire the Blue Green Group.

After careful examination, the Autorité was able to rule out any risk of harm to

competition either on the market for the operation of golf courses or on the

market for the operation of online golf course booking platforms. The Autorité

has cleared the transaction unconditionally, as it is not likely to harm

competition.
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